

International Office

Mr David Mok Director Furen International School 345 Old Nelson Road Singapore 758692

8th February 2018

Dear David

Acceptance of mock exam grades for undergraduate applicants

Following online discussions with Michelle Seow, I can confirm that Durham University's International Admission team are currently able to accept mock exam results in lieu of predicted grade scores.

Individual mock exam results should be printed on official school headed paper, and forwarded to <u>international.admissions@durham.ac.uk</u>, ideally at the same time as a student's UCAS application is submitted.

Please note that Durham's admissions service is due to be centralised in the autumn 2018, so the above may be subject to change.

Yours Sincerely

Sharne Procter

International Director